
34, chemin des Colombettes, 1211 GENÈVE 20 (SUISSE);  ) (022) 338 9111;  Fac-similé (41 22) 733 5428;  Télex CH - 412 912
Internet:  http://www.wipo.int       e-mail:  wipo.mail@wipo.int Banque:  Crédit Suisse, Genève, compte OMPI N° 48 7080-81

www.ompi.int Chèques postaux:  OMPI No. 12-5000-8, Genève

C. SCIT 2388
                     03

August 28, 1998

Re:  Supplementary Correction Codes (Task No. 7(b))
___________________________________________

Madam,
Sir,

Following the first Plenary of the Standing Committee on Information
Technologies, in June 1998, the International Bureau has studied the inclusion of
supplementary correction codes in WIPO Standard ST.14 and prepared a paper
for consideration by the Standards and Documentation Working Group at its
session in November 1998.

Your Office is invited to send comments on the proposals contained in the
enclosed document SCIT/WG/1/7, by October 20, 1998, at the latest.  Your
comments could also be sent to our e-mail address (scit.mail@wipo.int),
indicating the number of this Circular.

Sincerely yours,

pp Yo Takagi
Director

Inter-Office Information Services Department

./.


